
  

Cooperative Oriental Fruit Fly Project  
1401 Research Park Drive Ste. 500 

Riverside, CA 92507 
(951) 205-0484 

August 13, 2024 
 

End of Quarantine Notice 
 

This notice is to advise you that the Cooperative Oriental Fruit Fly Project has ended. 
Eradication of the Oriental fruit fly in San Bernardino and Riverside Counties has been 
declared and all quarantine regulations are no longer enforced as of August 11, 2024. 

 
This notice serves to cancel all current compliance agreements and hold notices between 
your business, establishment, or household and the Cooperative Oriental Fruit Fly Project 
effective August 11, 2024. 

The detection, quarantine and eradication efforts have been a cooperative project between 
the San Bernardino County Agricultural Commissioner’s office, the Riverside County 
Agricultural Commissioner’s office, the California Department of Food and Agriculture, 
and the United States Department of Agriculture. 

 
We sincerely appreciate the cooperation you have given to our agricultural inspectors in 
their ongoing efforts to prevent the spread of this potentially devastating agricultural pest. 

 
If you have any further questions about the Cooperative Oriental Fruit Fly Quarantine in 
San Bernardino and Riverside Counties, you are encouraged to contact the above address 
and/or phone number. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
  

Dayna Napolillo 
Senior Environmental Scientist Supervisor 
California Department of Food & Agriculture 
Plant Health & Pest Prevention Services 

Francisco Quintana 
Supervisory Plant Protection and Quarantine 
Officer 
USDA APHIS PPQ 
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